From: Mendez, Zacharias
To: Bethany Windle

Subject: Re: Police and Fire - CPTED

Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:04:31 PM

Hey Bethany,

Happy to touch base on this topic! Let me know what you are thinking.

While we are on the subject, I wanted to see if we can spend some time narrowing down the areas of discussion we need to address and when to have those conversation. Since our last meeting, we have had some internal discussions about the planned open space and proposed conservancy model which generated some more questions from the rest of our exec team.

We think it would be good to just spend some time with the open space focused teams (including Tiffany) to fleshing out these questions and how to approach the conversation. We would like to use this Thursday if possible to spend some time elevating the key issues from our perspective and then see if we can work to figure out the meeting cadence.

Hope you had a good/relaxing weekend!

Thanks, Zak

ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner
Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services
City Hall | Tel: 408.793.4171
200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113
Building Community Through Fun
sanjoseca.gov/prns | www.vivcallesj.org

From: Bethany Windle <bethanywindle@google.com>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:18 AM

To: Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Police and Fire - CPTED

[External Email]

With regard to CPTED, let's touch base on timing and coordination for this issue with Police and Fire.

Thanks, Bethany

--



Bethany
Windle | Project
Manager
Real Estate Development
Sunnyvale, CA |
650.676.1534

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.